
 

                        Notice to  
                       Competitors 

Bluebird State Championship 2025 
23rd March 2025 Resail day 

 
The race committee advises the following for the Bluebird State Championships. 
 
Resail-Day 

 
As per previous communication to the competitors by the Bluebird Association, a re-
sail day is planned for Sunday 23rd March 2025. 
 
Up to 2 windward leeward races will be run on that day with a first warning of 1055. 
 
The course area will be Bravo course. 
 
 
 
 
Rationale: 
3 races of the series have not been able to be completed due to inclement weather. 
 
 
 
Owen Church 
Sailing Administrator 
20 March 2025 
1800hrs 

 


